

Our Ref: AD/LK

22 April 2021

By Email Only: john.blair@allianceparty.org

Dear Mr Blair

Re: Private and Confidential

At a Committee meeting on 22 April 2021 you referenced and read from a private and confidential letter dated 30 January 2021 and released confidential information into the public domain. The letter is marked confidential and information contained therein was provided to me in confidence.

You did not have my permission to release this letter or any contents into the public domain and you should refrain from releasing any further information or the letter. Please confirm by return you will undertake to do so as any further release of the information is a breach of confidence.

Furthermore, please confirm how you obtained this private and confidential letter as it was provided in confidence. I await hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Anne Donaghy OBE Clerk & Chief Executive